
DRUMMERS 
WANTED
Drummers are needed for the WL 
Secondary graduation ceremony 
on June 9. 

The School Board has extended 
an invitation for 2-3 drummers 
from each Nation to represent their 
community’s students. 

If you are interested, please call the 
Education Department at 250-989-
2323 by Friday May 12th


